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COMMENT 
 
UNC REX Healthcare (Rex) is providing a comment in order to update the State Health 
Coordinating Council (SHCC) on its efforts to collaborate with WakeMed on cardiac 
catheterization lab issues in Wake County. As noted in Rex’s petition, representatives 
from Rex and WakeMed met earlier this year and Rex sent a letter to WakeMed 
following that meeting with several questions that would move the process forward 
such as how WakeMed would work with the UNC REX physicians in their hospital and 
what would be the price and terms of a purchase or lease agreement for a cardiac cath 
lab. Rex sent this letter on March 28, 2016 and did not receive a response prior to July 
28th, the date of the SHCC public hearing in Raleigh and the submission date for 
petitions.  
 
WakeMed sent a letter of response to Rex on August 5, 2016, more than four months 
after Rex’s letter. Please find a copy of WakeMed’s letter attached. WakeMed’s vague 
and incomplete response further supports Rex’s belief that WakeMed is not sincere in 
its desire to collaborate on this issue. As an example, WakeMed contends in the letter 
that it knows of “no legal options to transfer cardiac catheterization labs.” WakeMed is 
certainly well-aware of the option of selling or leasing an existing cardiac 
catheterization lab from one provider to another within the same county through a 
Certificate of Need application.  In 2012 WakeMed pursued a similar option through the 
purchase of operating rooms from Southern Eye Associates and subsequent CON 
application to relocate those rooms to another facility within the county. 
 
Based on these developments, Rex believes it is clear that the most effective solution for 
patients is to allow Rex to expand its capacity through the approval of its petition for a 
special need adjustment for fixed cardiac catheterization equipment. No other result 
will enable patients to benefit from the lower charges available at Rex. 
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